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Kevin Lynn is the Executive Director of Progressives for Immigration Reform (PFIR) 
an organization he helped found in 2008 to bring attention to the unintended 
consequences of unbridled immigration policies and guest worker programs that 
undermine the productive class. 
 
Since assuming the Executive Director role in 2017, Kevin has worked to have the 
conversation with Progressives on how a more restrictive and better regulated 
immigration system will work in the best interests of all, and has extended 
programs under the PFIR umbrella, establishing U.S. Tech Workers, Doctors 
without Jobs and the Center for Populist Urban Politics. 
 
Over a multi-faceted career, Kevin worked for start-up technology companies, 
served as an Army officer in the U.S., Europe and Asia, and worked in business 
development for some of the world’s largest tax and accounting firms. Actively 
involved in politics through the years, Kevin has organized groups in Arizona, 
California and Texas, and worked on presidential campaigns and with the 
California Democratic Party. 
 
Kevin was commissioned a Second Lieutenant following graduation from Kemper 
Military College and ended military service in the rank of Captain. He was a Senior 
Manager at Ernst & Young and worked as a Director with Ryan, Inc. in tax. 
Raised on a small farm in Pennsylvania, Kevin is committed to the preservation of 
farmlands and historic buildings. 
 
 


